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HILLSBORO CITY COUNCIL  – Hearing   July 9, 2018 

Hillsboro Municipal Court – 130 Homestead Drive 

 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Council President Lee Koogler opened the Hearing at 6:30pm. The purpose of the 

Hearing was to discuss the vacation of two alleys (an alley on Bigelow and one being an 

alley of Park Avenue.) 

 

Mr. Koogler opened up the floor for citizens to speak.  

 

Kristy Wilkin, who was there in support of vacating the alley on Bigelow Street stated 

that the survey already shows that this alley has been vacated. She mentioned that if you 

pull onto the property you will see that the alley runs through a large parking lot. The 

parking lot has been there for quite some time. She requested that approve the vacation 

because there was a closing pending on it. 

 

Citizen did not state name. She was questioning the parcel numbers on the Park Avenue. 

Mel McKenzie offered help in showing her that the alley she was concerned about was 

not the alley in question.  

 

 

ADJOURN 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 6:40pm.  

 

      ____________________________________

      Lee Koogler, President  

 

 

__________________________________ 

Heather Collins, Clerk 


